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A prof teaching and
researching in
Europe is part of a
project helping
African nations
develop their
lithium resources.

Praise for a prof in
Israel who received
a $500,000 grant
for her research
project

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars that it may
expand and connect
Christian scholars all
over the world.

Pray for the well-
being of all of our
faithful
supporters that
they experience
God's grace and
provision in their
lives.

Pray for the search
for a Regional Rep
who will begin
working to build
influence in Asia.

Pray for our profs
that do research,
that they may work
with faithfulness an
excellence in their
field.

Pray for
encouragement for
our profs teaching
in East Asia.
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Rejoice

always, pray

continually,

give thanks in

all

circumstances

for this is

God's will for

you in Christ

Jesus.
1 Thessalonians 5:16-18
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 Pray for a Prof in
Colombia who is
being considered for
tenure at his South
American university.

Praise God for the
newness of life through
what Jesus has done for
every one of us! Pray
that our professors
experience the joy of
this reality.

Pray for a prof in
Cameroon who is
about to have a
book published that
gives a fresh look at
the process of
discipleship.

Pray for our
European profs as
they gather in
person for the
upcoming INCHE
conference.

Pray for the success
of the Global
Scholars 2021
Virtual Gala
happening this
evening.

Pray for healing
of the injured
back of our
Regional
Representative in
Anglophone
Africa.

Pray for our partners
at INCHE
(www.inche.one) that
they continue to
effectively foster the
development of
Christian higher
education worldwide.

Continue to
pray for students 
and their parents
helped by the
College Faith
podcast, and the
Thinking Christianly
podcast.

Pray for more 
one-on-one
conversations
between professors
and students that
center on the Word
of God.

Pray for all of our
professors in
Southeast Asia that
they may experience
God's grace and
peace today in their
interactions with
students and
colleagues.

Pray for increased
participation in
the Society of
Christian Scholars
monthly webinar
series.

Pray for health,
home, and
continued
employment for
our professor
teaching in the
Czech Republic. 

Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray for our professors
teaching in Central and
South America, for good
fellowship in their
community and
opportunities for gospel
conversations with
students and colleagues.

Pray for our
professors starting
or seeking new
positions.

Pray for Latin
America and the
movement of
Christian
academics seeking
to be light for their
students.

Pray for
protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement
for our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, to
best steward
Kingdom resources to
accomplish our
mission.

Pray for peace
inside and outside
the classroom for
both students and
professors.

Pray for the
emotional and
spiritual health of
our professors as
they continue to
persevere in this
season of worldwide
unrest.

Pray for quality
concentration for
students, making
spiritual growth
and formation
possible.

Pray for our
partners at SIM,
that students would
be blessed by
ministry's diversified
outreach all over
the world.

Pray for the United
States and all who
serve there.

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-chronicles/16-11.html

